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September 16th, 2021 

 

JONATHAN P. HUBER 

N2383 YANZER RD. 

LA CROSSE WI 54601 

 

Dear Jonathan Huber: 

 

Your application for a city issued license is being recommended for denial for the following reason(s): 

 

 (__)  Probation/Parole status. 

  

( X)  Current charges pending.   

 

(  )  Outstanding warrant(s).  

 

( )  Past conviction record:   

 

(   )  Incomplete Application:  

 

(   )  Other:  Felony Conviction  

 

If you have questions or want to discuss this recommendation please contact the Police Records 

Supervisor Dustin Darling at (608) 789-7230.   

 

You may also appeal this denial by requesting a hearing before the Judiciary and Administration 

Committee of the Common Council no later than 5:00 P.M., fifteen (15) days before the second 

Thursday of the month. This can be done by contacting the City Clerk at (608) 789-7510. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Dustin Darling 

Records/Licensing Division 

La Crosse Police Department 

(608) 789-7230 

 

cc. Chief of Police, City Attorney, City Clerk 


